
We continue to be so proud of the children’s accomplishments in Reception. 
They come to school so ready and eager to learn and share in our school 
values of Be Safe, Be Respectful and Be Ready! Here is a summary of the 

learning that is taking place this term.
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Maths 
In Reception we use the ‘Maths no 
problem’ programme to support and 
develop our Numeracy skills.  
We will be exploring: 

• Counting on from another number 

• Counting forwards and backwards 
to and from 20 

• Doubling and halving  

• Odds and Evens  

• Measuring weight and capacity  
 
 
   

Literacy 
This term we will continue to develop our 
oracy skills through listening, turn taking 
and talking in front of an audience.  We will 
also continue to learn our letter sounds 
through daily phonic sessions using the 
Read Write Inc. programme. This 
programme also enables us to work on our 
pencil grip and control which supports us 
when forming our letter sounds. We will 
sing songs daily and learn poems through 
our Poetry Basket.  
Jigsaw PSHE  
This half term we will be looking at building 
positive relationships and what friendships 
looks like,  
 
 
 

Themes:  

• Planting and Growing  

• Samares by the Sea!  
Celebrations 
This term we will be involved in an island 
wide Art Exhibition called ‘Shining a light 
on Creativity’ We will visit the beach to 
gain inspiration for our art work and it will 
be displayed at the Link Gallery in June – 
there be more information to follow.  
We will also be celebrating the King’s 
Coronation along with the school.  
Texts that we will explore this term 
include:  

• Eddie’s Garden 

• Jack and the Beanstalk  

• What the Ladybird Heard  

• Mad about Minibeasts  

•  
 
 

A Polite Reminder : Clothing  
Please ensure all clothes are 
clearly and permanently named 
including shoes. 
We ask children to have a labelled 
hat as the summer weather is fast 
approaching. It is also advisable for 
children to have a pair of wellies in 
school at all times. Please can 
children also have a spare pair of 
pants and socks/tights in their 
book bags. 

 

 

If you ever have any questions then please come and make an appointment at the end of a day, or 
alternatively, you can contact us by email on:  

k.loveless@samares.sch.je      f.brandon@samares.sch.je       r.cross@samares.sch.je 
 

  or     h.hagon@samares.sch.je    
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